AUG 21, 2001

BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS PROCEEDINGS
Of the Board of Public Works of the City of Phillips at a special meeting held in the council room on August 21, 2001.

Joe Perkins called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM.

Committee members present:  Joe Perkins, Bill McBain, Leon Namtzu, Terry Staroba and Barb Revak.

Visitors present: John Martwick.

Public Comment

NONE

Job Position Vacancy in the Department of Public Works

Joe Perkins stated that the last time this position was posted some of the employees were concerned about the probation period.  They felt this meant that if they didn’t perform in the new position they would lose their job.  Terry Staroba talked to some of the current employees about this and no one seems to want the new position.  Leon Namtzu stated that Price County used to give them 30 days to see if they wanted the opening or could handle it and if they couldn’t they had the opportunity to return to their old position.  This wouldn’t work because of the time frame.  It was decided not to change the posting.

The probationary period of 1 year will remain.  Change the part about obtaining a Grade II Operators License from 18 months to 24 months and add obtaining a Grade One Water Treatment License.

Emphasis was placed on the issue of giving performance reviews every month.  According to Joe Perkins this needs to be done by Terry Staroba, Director of Public Works and John Martwick, Plant Supervisor.  Terry Staroba and John Martwick need to fill out a performance sheet and make sure it is signed and dated by the parties involved.

The BPW committee members agreed that after the interviews are completed they will go on a field trip to do a personal check on the possible new employee.

The wage will be commensurate with experience or qualifications.

This job position should be posted in The Bee and with the Wisconsin Job Center.  The Wisconsin Job Center will collect the applications and hand out the detailed job descriptions, then turn the applications over to the Clerk/Treasurers office.  The posting should be run in the August 30th and Sept 6th editions of The Bee with a cutoff date of September 14, 2001.  The applications will be reviewed on September 18, 2001 at a closed BPW meeting at 3:00pm.

Motion to adjourn made by Bill McBain.  Seconded by Leon Namtzu.  CARRIED

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM
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